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October 

9th        School Photos 

12th      School Photos (children not in on 
9th) 

21st  HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

30th  INSET DAY—School Closed 

31st  Return to School 
 

December 

20th CHRISTMAS HOLIDAY Starts 
 

2024 

January 

4th Return to School 

22nd  INSET DAY—School Closed 
 

February 

10th HALF TERM HOLIDAY Starts 

19th Return to School 
 

March 

29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 
 

April 

15th Return to school 
 

May 

6th BANK HOLIDAY 

25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 

3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 

4th Return to School 
 

July 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

      

sual cost of £2.41.  

 

Polite reminder: If your 
child is having a lunch 
or you are using the 
Sunbeams or breakfast 
club child care, then 
your child's parent pay 
account must have 
enough funds in it to 
cover the cost. Thank 
you  

Thank you  

 

 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 98.9% 98.9% 

LG2 96.7% 96.7% 

Crinnis 98.6% 97.3% 

Booley 97.8% 98.7% 

Polmear 94.3% 95.2% 

Polkerris 97.2% 97.0% 

Silvermines 98.6% 99.1% 

Gribbin 99.4% 99.4% 

Carnjewey 96.00% 97.5% 

Duporth 97.4% 98.4% 

Menabilly 98.1% 98.0 

% 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week 1 has been full of surprises. 

KS1 launched their history topic EXPLORERS through TIME  dressing up in an ar-
ray of fantastic and creative costumes as some of our most significant people in 
history! 

KS2 also had a dressing up day this week but this time to celebrate the brilliant 
stories of the superb Roald Dahl. 

Little Gerrans have completed their first ever week in school. We have been so 
impressed with how well they have settled, well done children! 

Please remember to send back your permission packs so that we can link you 
into Class Dojo where you will receive regular updates from your Class Teachers. 

Next week Miss Jones  will be taking a small group of Year 5 children to Nanpean 
School to be trained as Mental Health Champions, this is a new programme 
which we are excited to introduce. We will keep you posted as to how this devel-
ops and how we hope this will support your children in school. 

Have a wonderful weekend 

Warmest wishes  

Mrs C McColville 



 

 


